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The MOA Council of Interns and Residents remains the voice of interns and residents.  Over the 
past year, the Council remained focused on reaching out to students and residents.		
	
The	CIR	has	put	a	new	eBoard	in	place	and	is	excited	for	the	year	ahead. 
 
Plans are being made for a reception at the upcoming Spring Conference, as well as social 
gatherings and webinar presentations for all Interns and Residents in the coming year.  


